
 

Dear Einstein Community: 

I am pleased to announce that Stacey Harris has been promoted to senior director of 
dean communications and student relations.   
  
In this newly created position, part of the dean’s executive 
leadership team, Stacey will serve as the chief communications 
advisor to the dean overseeing his internal and external 
communications and be the liaison with the Philip and Rita Rosen 
Department of Communications and Public Affairs. She will also be 
responsible for developing, implementing, and guiding 
communications plans that support student success initiatives 
working with the deans of student affairs, medical education, 
diversity and inclusion, as well as members of student government, 
councils, and organizations. 
   
Since she joined Montefiore Einstein’s department of medicine as communications 
director in January 2022, Stacey has expanded on the success of the departmental 
newsletter Progress Note, revamped the divisions’ websites, and boosted the 
department’s social media presence, including on twitter where followers increased by 
30%. In addition, she was instrumental in creating the department’s DEI newsletter, 
enCOMPASS, and DEI webpage. 
 
Prior to joining Montefiore Einstein, Stacey was a communications and fundraising 
consultant where she worked with many clients, including NYU Langone Health, Mount 
Sinai, Cohen Veterans Bioscience, American Liver Foundation, and UN Women on 
communications and media relations strategy, writing, and alliance development. 
  
Stacey has also held leadership positions at the American Federation for Aging 
Research, Children’s Health Fund, Memorial Sloan Kettering Cancer Center, and 
UNICEF. 
 
She earned a Bachelor of Arts degree in literature from SUNY Oneonta. 
 
Stacey’s creativity, originality, and passion for her work are unparalleled, which has 
earned her the respect of those she has worked with—from division chiefs to executive 
leadership to clinical faculty at all levels. 
 



Stacey has been a tremendous asset to the department, and to me. Please join me in 
congratulating her and wishing her all the best in her new role. 

Warm Regards, 

 

Yaron Tomer, M.D.  
The Marilyn and Stanley M. Katz Dean 
Albert Einstein College of Medicine 
 
Chief Academic Officer 
Montefiore Medicine  

 

 
 


